
Fourth Grade

Ms. White and Mr.
Piper’s class joined
together to experiment
with sound to
understand how it
moves through the air.
They then considered
what would happen in
an environment like
space where there is no
air!

Happenings

Kitchen

Herrman
March

We have been having some
special visitors stopping by
to visit WIN students and
read a story. If you would
like to be one of those
special visitors, please
reach out to Heather
Stewart.

WIN

The Kitchen celebrated National
School Breakfast Week this month!
The theme this year was ‘Surfs up
with School Breakfast’. Each day the
kids enjoyed a special breakfast or
surprise in their breakfast boat. We
kicked off the week by taking pictures
of students, and some adults, in our
Hawaiian themed photo booth and
ended the week with a sweet sand
pudding treat.



First Grade

March 8th, was the 120th day
of school, our 1st grade class

celebrated by making Fruit
Loop necklaces. They

practiced counting by tens as
well as writing and

recognizing their numbers
from 1-120. They certainly

had fun counting, especially
when they could use one of

their favorite cereals, and to
even eat some as they work! ;

Second Grade

2nd graders
have been
working on
writing and

reading about
the different

types of poetry.
Mrs. Stencel’s

class made
acrostic poems

all about spring. 

Third Grade

Third grade has been
hard at work
preparing for their
upcoming Forward
Exams. Students in
Ms. Jacobs’ class
took some time to
learn about polygons
and quadrilaterals
by building robots
using only 4-sided
shapes! Test prep
can be fun!


